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Notice  -   Annual Meeting/Election/Christmas Party   -  Notice 

 

 On Saturday December 2 starting at 6:00 PM, we will be holding this 

year’s annual multi-purpose meeting/party at the Sugar Creek home of Bob 

and Dee Connors.  The address is 3034 Fairway, Sugar Land, TX  77478 and it 

backs up to the 9th fairway at Riverbend Country Club.  (Shhh….they think it’s 

their back yard.)  We thank Dee and Bob for opening their home to us again.  

FYI, our last party at their house was not the reason for their recent 

renovations.   

 The GHRC provides the host’s main course, but expect an email from 

Dee covering appetizers, sides, or desserts you can bring.  Please bring your 

favorite beverage, as well.  This is a member plus a guest event and is always 

fun.      

  We will have a very short business meeting at which we will elect the 

GHRC Board of Director positions up for this year (President, Secretary and 

the remaining year of the Treasurer term).  We assume Caitlin McDonnell will 

be back in town to join us and explain her provocative first year accounting 

system!   Officers are elected to a 2-year term.  Vice President (Kate Moran) 

and Athletic Director (Jere Crean) will stay on the board for 2018.             



 If you would like information or would like to run for a board position, 

please let a board member know by November 18. All members are 

welcome.     

 

New Evening Program 

 

 Corinne Linderman has put together a much needed weekly, evening 

“Workout at the Boathouse” for the winter.  It is on Tuesday evenings for all 

members and workout levels.  She and others with coaching experience will 

be there to help anyone get started and involves weights, ergs, exercises, and 

other equipment.  While we are lucky with “row-able” weather most of the 

winter, the earlier sunset makes evening rowing difficult for many. Good 

chance to work up to the springtime sprint season or just stay in shape.  

Watch your email and boathouse bulletin board for more info.        

 

GHRC success at the Nationals and Texas regattas!!!  

 

 We seem to hear GHRC’s name announced more and more at regattas 

we attend…with super results.  As this wraps up the head race season, we 

will look forward to the sprint season to start.  Check out the Head of the 

Colorado and the Masters Nationals below (Six Bridges Regatta results next 

Crew News):    

 

Results for 2017 Masters Nationals Finals 

(Composite crews of 50% and over GHRC.   These are only the Final heats and not 

the prior heats for these races.) 

 

Women’s Open AA 1x Final - Abby Ross – 3rd Place 



Womens Open AA-A 4x Final – (Composite) Abby Ross, Mary Maxwell,   

  (New Orleans), Kerry Whitehead  -  1st PLACE 

Womens Open AA 2x Final - Abby Ross, Kerry Whitehead – 3rd Place 

Womens Ltwt B 2x Final – Mary Maxwell, Micki Immanivong – 1st PLACE 

Mens Open A 2x Final – Rishi Singh, Eugene Janssen – 3rd Place 

Mens Open C 2x Final -   Rishi Singh, Eugene Janssen -  5th Place 

Mixed C 4x Final – Rishi Singh, Eugene Janssen, Micki Immanivong, Kerry  

    Whithead – 4th Place 

Womens Ltwt A-C 4x – (Composite) Mary Maxwell, Micki Immanivong,   

    (Austin Rowing), (Alexandria Comm.) – 1st PLACE 

Mixed A 4x Final – Rishi Singh, Eugene Janssen, Abby Ross, Kerry    

             Whitehead - 2nd Place 

Womens Ltwt C 1x Final – Micki Immanivong – 4th Place 

Womens Ltwt A2x Final – (Composite) Mary Maxwell, (Alexandria), 1st PLACE 

   

 

   Here are GHRC finals results of Head of the Colorado in Austin 

 

Women’s 1x   -  Micki Immanivong  -  Silver Medal 

Adaptive 1x  -  Bennie Perez  -  GOLD Medal 

Mens’  2x AA-C -  Richi Singh & Eugene Janssen  - Silver Medal 

Womens’ 2x AA-C  - Mary Maxwell & Micki Immanivong  - GOLD Medal 

           Shreya Mitra & Kate Moran  -  Bronze Medal 

Mixed 2x AA-C- Mick DeLand & Tjitske Schelven  -  GOLD Medal 

Mixed 4X AA-B- Rishi Singh, Kerry Whitehead, Eugene Jansen, Abby Ross- 

          Silver Medal 

Womens’ 4x AA-B- Abby Ross, Corinne Linderman, Tjitske Schelven,  

       Kerry Whitehead  -  Silver Medal 



 We will be looking for you at the Annual Meeting/Christmas Party.  

Remember, if you don’t come, we will talk about you, and you will miss a fun 

evening.   

 Push with your legs, let the oars float and enjoy our beautiful cool 

winter weather. 

 

Dave Anthony 

President   


